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No. AIBSNLEA/CHQ/Dir (CFA)/2014        DATED: 20.05.2014 
 
To 
 
Shri N.K. Gupta, 
Director (CFA), 
BSNL Board, 
NEW DELHI-110001 
 
Subject:  Shut down of the OCB TAX (Signalling Point Code - 8124) at Telephone 

Bhawan, ETR Kolkata-Reg. 
 
Respected Sir, 
 
On the subject cited above, it is submitted that – 
 

 One OCB (TDM) TAX (Signaling Point Code – 8124) was commissioned at Kolkata on dated 
27.03.1997. Further, an expansion of 7K lines of this TAX was done in July 2006. 

 Later on BSNL Corporate Office issued guidelines to close down all TDM TAXs by shifting all 
the circuits to IP-TAX. 

 Accordingly, shifting work completed in the month of April 2013 and now the traffic from this 
TAX is ZERO Erlang. 

 But unfortunately, the power shut down of the above TAX is not done till date due to some 
administrative reasons of vigilance angle. 

 Continuance of power to above TAX is causing a huge wasteful expenditure on Electricity Bill, 
Man Power, Space etc. 

 
In this regard, it is requested that all the data / records required by Vigilance may be seized and the 
above TAX may be shut down immediately for avoiding the wasteful expenditure on Electricity Bill, 
Man Power, space etc in future. 
        

With kind regards, 
 

Yours Sincerely 
           -sd- 
            (Prahlad Rai) 
                  General Secretary 
 
Copy to: 

 The Sr. GM (NWO-CFA), BSNL Corporate Office, New Delhi - 110001 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


